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District Six will be having their annual ABS meeting at the Fresno 
Fairgrounds on Saturday, June 3rd this year.  It will be held in the same 
building where the Central California Avian Society will be holding their 
Bird Mart the next day.  Sequoia Budgerigar Society will be holding their 
first 2017 ABS Exhibition Show that day and will be happy to allow us 
the time to hold a meeting during the noontime break from judging.  
The address for the Big Fresno Fair is: 1121 South Chance, Fresno, 
California, 93702.  This event will probably make it the most convenient 
for ABS members to attend.  The icing on the cake will be attending the 
bird show the same day.  If you are a new member to ABS, I encourage 
you to come and meet other Budgerigar Fanciers.  You will be so glad 
you did.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me over a 
weekend or mid-morning of any work day.  My cell phone number is 
559-909-8181 and my home number is 209-533-3496.    


